

Office of the City Clerk

Jim Owczarski City Clerk jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Richard G. Pfaff Deputy City Clerk rpfaff@milwaukee.gov

August 19, 2019

RE: Resolution relating to a Certificate of Appropriateness for the installation of a wood privacy fence at 407 N. Hawley Road, in the Bungalow Style Firehouses Multiple Historic Designation, for Janelle Meyer-Brown.

Dear Ald. Murphy:

This letter is to inform you that the above matter will not be considered at the September 9th Historic Preservation Commission meeting as the fence installation was granted at the staff level and does not require full Commission review.

Respectfully,

City Clerk

